
CANCELED 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Polk 

Washington County 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Plan Commission of the Town of Polk will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., at Polk Town Hall, 3680 State Hwy 60 Slinger, 

to consider: 

 

An application by Peter Gerner for special exception to construct an approximate 11,000 square 

foot agricultural building in accordance with Section 17.3.03.A.7 of the Town of Polk Zoning 

Ordinance. 

 

Zoned A-1 General Agricultural District. Property located at 4239 Old Homestead Drive, Town 

of Polk, Washington County. 

 

Said parcel is described in part as: 
 

PT OF S1/2 NE V1451 P1+DOC 1141617+1427907 CSM 6083 LOT 2 
 

Said lands consisting of 20.03 acres, more or less. Parcel T9-007200B. 

 

During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the proposed application. The Public 

Hearing on this application shall be closed when all interested parties in attendance have had an 

opportunity to offer comment. Upon the close of the Public Hearing, the Town Plan Commission 

shall take up the application per the agenda. 

 

The permit application may be viewed at the Polk Town Hall during regular public office hours 

of 2:30 PM to 6:00 PM Tuesdays or 7:30 AM to Noon Thursdays. Questions regarding this 

application may be directed to the Zoning Administrator at 262/677.2123 X3. 

 

Dated this 20th day of May, 2022 

 

Kelly Eschenfelder 

Zoning Secretary/Deputy Clerk 

 

Publish in the West Bend Daily News May 24 and May 31, 2022 

Posted at three public locations in the Town of Polk and the Town Website 

 

Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodation for attendance at the meeting should 

contact the Clerk at least one (1) business day prior to the meeting. Telephone 262/677-2123, x2. 


